
Attendance Newsletter
Dear Parents/Carers ,

We have had another good week in school with lots of hard work and good progress. We have unfortunately gone from 

2 red classes to now red, but we do still 2 green clases, well done Year 3 as this weeks winners. I hope that next week is 

much better, especially in Year 2 and Year 6 as the SATs begin on Monday. These tests are really important, we need to 

ensure all children are in as if they are not there is no other opportunity for them to do the test. We want the children 

to achieve and really show off what they have learnt this year so I ask that everybody supports them to do this by 

getting them into school everyday and being on time.

Whole School Attendance- 



Attendance Newsletter
100% Attendance- 

100% Punctuality-


